Lunch is Ready............

The Jessie Lee PAC is pleased to announce that our Fall Lunch Schedule
is up and ready for your orders!!

You will need to register on our Hot Lunch website
https://jessielee.hotlunches.net our access code is JLHL (case sensitive).
Please remember to add your student(s) to your profile. Remember all
profiles are deleted at the end of each year, so everyone must
register/re-register.

Our first order, Oct 2t, we will be offering one free slice of pizza for all
students who are registered online and have selected their choice of
toppings. If you do not have access to the internet, please let the office
know and we will make one available to you for ordering.

You may pay online with PayPal or print your order and send in cash
(exact change only)/cheque attached to your order(s) with your child.
Please make sure your child’s name and division are on the order.
Paper order forms are available at the office. Please note for users
choosing to be green and use PayPal there is NO additional processing
fees. All orders must be completed and paid by Sep 29t, a $2.00
processing will be charged for orders returned after Sep 28™.

Please make sure to check your calendars before ordering, as there are
no refunds or credits for missed lunches. If your child is absent and you
have purchased lunch, you may call the school before 10am and have
their lunch available for pick up, otherwise it will be given to a child
without a lunch.

Thank you,
Jessie Lee PAC
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